
	

	

	

There	are	so	many	different	activities	your	HOA	
volunteers	have	prepared	for	you.				It’s	a	lot	of	value	
for	your	membership!	

Looks	like	Summer	is	here.	

To	the	many	of	you	that	have	renewed	or	joined	HOA	for	2019,	thank	you.		If	you	haven’t	
joined	or	aren’t	sure,	go	to	www.tellicolife.org	and	follow	the	prompts.	

This	year	is	HOA’s	30th	anniversary.		HOA’s	goals	continue	to	be	to	deliver	membership	value	
by	providing	engaging	social	activities,	informative	venues	and	outlets	to	be	heard.				Please	
join	us	on	June	20th	for	a	very	unique	General	Meeting	and	again	on	Aug	8th	for	diner	and	live	
music.		You	can	find	specifics	on	www.tellicolife.org.		

Be	Engaged:		A	reminder	that	our	Socials	now	start	at	4:30	pm	but	continue	to	be	on	the	2nd	
Tuesday	of	each	month.				

We	want	to	be	sure	you’ve	heard	about	a	necessary	minor	change	in	that	we	are	revising	
our	No	Refunds	After	date	to	be	earlier.		Many	of	the	venues	we	use	are	now	requiring	final	
counts	and/or	deposits	earlier.		All	new	events	now	offered	by	HOA	will	have	a	No	Refund	
(after)	date	of	30	days	prior	to	the	event,	unless	an	earlier	date	is	required	for	a	special	
booking	event.		Thank	you	for	your	support	of	this	minor	change.	

There	are	so	many	fun	activities	to	sign	up	for	including	cornhole	tournaments,	train	rides,	
overnights	in	Georgia	or	Virginia,	many	theater	events,	bowling,	Smokies	baseball	games,	
cooking	classes,	raft-off’s	and	more.		And	there	are	weekly	golf	scrambles,	wine	groups,	dining	
out	events,	in-home	gourmet	diners	(think	wine	pairings),	in-home	dinners	and	cocktails	and	
games	groups.		And	the	Fall	color	cruise	of	New	England	&	Canada	still	has	a	few	openings.		
Whew,	that’s	a	lot	to	choose	from!		

Be	Informed:			We’ve	got	a	great	General	Meeting	on	May	23rd	with	Winston	Blazer	updating	
us	on	‘hot	topics”,	TVA	explain	how	they	do	dam	&	water	management	and	part	2	of	Cyber	
Security.			

Another	very	informative	Welcome	Orientation	will	be	held	on	May	16th.	

Be	Heard:		The	new	Highway	Safety	Committee	is	advocating	for	specific	road	improvements	
for	our	Village.		We	hope	to	provide	an	update	late	this	month.	

So	many	of	you	have	shared	positive	comments	about	the	new	lunch	and	brunch	at	the	Yacht	
Club.		A	reminder	that	this	will	need	our	support	to	become	permanent.		

	Let’s	go	out	&	enjoy	this	sunshine	



	

	


